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?! arch 12,1980

"0TE TO: R. ?1attson

FRC!!: li. Ernst

SUBJECT: TASK ACTI0ft PLAf1S, DRAFT 3 '

A quick review of Draft 3 indicates several areas that cerhaps should be
included in the final document.

1. There is an inadvertant omission on Page 14. Item IV.E.2 should be
titled " Plan for Early Resolution of Safety Issues." Items 2-4 then
should be renumbered to 3-5.

2. Dan Muller's recent memorandum to you transmitted Task Action Plan
II: A.3 for inclusion in the final plan. It did not get to you in
time for inclusion in Draft 3, but should subsequently be considered.

3. We had suggested to Frank Ingram an expansion of the public infonna-
tion item (III.C.1) to include the nonradiological impacts of accidents
and the costs and benefits of protective actions. This expansion
does not appear in the current version, but F. Ingram agrees that it
should be included.

Wisnal sizned by
Malcolm L Ernu

M. L. Ernst, Assistant Director
for Environmental Technology

Division of Site Safety and
'Environmental Analysis

cc: D. Muller
J. Scinto
F. Ingram
G. Lear
J. Youngblood

,b

W'
. y

['' . I

8005290 7 0 7
- 1,.Pr

i

AD/ ET-/ DSE
OFFICE f ,. .

SURNAMEk .'

OATEk. ,,

NRC FORM 318 (9-76) NRCM 024C D U.S. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE: 1979-289-369


